
      
 ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

PLANO PARKWAY LED STREET LIGHT PROJECT 
PARKER ROAD TO BNSF RAILWAY 

 
Sealed proposals, addressed to the City of Carrollton, will be received at the office of the 
Director of Engineering, City Hall, Engineering Department, Lobby Area, 1945 E. Jackson 
Road, Carrollton, Texas 75006, until 11:00 AM, on Tuesday, May 31, 2022 for the Plano 
Parkway LED Street Light Project.  
 
The project includes, but is not limited to, the installation of the following approximate 
quantities: 

 
Along Plano Parkway from Parker Road to BNSF, 32 street light poles with twin 
luminaire assemblies; 6 pull boxes; 5,375 linear feet of conduit; 7,615 linear feet of cable 
and wire, 2 power cabinets, and a transformer pad.  
 

Instructions to Bidders, Proposal Forms, Specifications, Plans and Contract Documents may be 
examined without charge at the office of the Director of Engineering, City Hall, 1945 E. Jackson 
Road, Carrollton, Texas 75006. 
 
Sets of Plans and the Project Manual are available for download by written request (email) from 
the office of the Director of Engineering via sandra.quiros@cityofcarrollton.com. 
 
Pre-bid questions may be submitted via email at roger.wheeler@cityofcarrollton.com until 
11:00 a.m., on Tuesday, May 17, 2022. The subject of the email must read “PLANO 
PARKWAY STREETLIGHT PROJECT – PRE-BID QUESTION” in order to be 
accepted. Failure to comply with this requirement may result in an omission of a response to 
the question. Questions submitted after the above deadline will not be considered.  
An addendum addressing the questions received will be issued no later than 11:00 AM on 
Friday, May 20, 2022.” 
 

CITY OF CARROLLTON, TEXAS 
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